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Atchison County Approves Ambulance Service Contract 
(KAIR) -- After several months of discussion, Atchison County Commissioners voted 2-1 Tuesday
to enter into a three-year agreement with Holton-based Techs Inc. to provide ambulance service for
the county beginning in 2013.

County Commissioner Jeff Schuele cast the no vote.

Schuele discusses the agreement and why he voted no.

(Play Audio)  RT: :26  

Schuele describes what types of major changes are expected in ambulance service beginning
January 1st.

(Audio Continues)  RT: :20 

In other business, Commissioners are getting closer to finalizing their 2013 budget. 

Schuele says the final obstacles include merging funds in order to create better budget efficiency.

He also says they are examining more cuts.

(Audio Continues)  RT: :13 

Schuele says the commission has set a tentative target date of their September 10th meeting to
approve a proposed budget for publication.
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